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From: Craig N Middleton 
Sent: Monday, 31 October 2016 1:50 PM 
To: Derek Dalton <derek.dalton@flinders.edu.au> 
Cc: Paul Grace ; Cameron Bignell 
Subject: Re: Parrabell documents [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only] 

Dr Dalton 

That is no good at all - hope you are feeling better. Although I must say despite you not feeling well on the day of our 
meeting you certainly soldiered on throughout the day. It was a pleasure to meet with you and discuss our work and your 
academic review. I am glad we managed to sit down with you and take you through our processes as I have found from 
previous experience that sometimes our 'detective's' world and the systems and processes we use, methodology etc can 
be somewhat confusing. Explaining the background and the actual processes we used to review and interpret information 
is an important step in having an understanding of how we went about our 'core business' reviewing these matters and 
how we came to the conclusions that we did. As you can appreciate - reviewing and categorising these deaths was at 
times not quite that simple when you take into account the whole ambient of rationales being applied, apart from 
the motivational factor of the offender. So it was good to discuss your academic review and what that entails directly with 
you. I am very keen to see/read your review and your conclusions. As I said to you in our meeting I would expect a few 
questions and differences of opinion, as even amongst ourselves some of the matters were subject of some robust 
discussion and opinion. 

I have spoken to Cameron concerning the progress of the completed indicator forms. He assures me that he will have 
them all finished (all very close to it) by next week, so we should be in a position to send them down (or the bulk at least) 
to you towards the end of next week (around 10 or 11 November). I will make sure we send 3 copies of each form. 
Currently we have 5 that we are having difficulty locating, however I believe that may come down to perhaps 2 at the 
most. I am hopeful we will track the rest down in the coming month and we will forward them to you as soon as we have 
reviewed them. Other then that you will pretty much have the bulk of all our matters inside the next 2 weeks. 

Happy reading 

Regards 

Craig Middleton I Detective Chief Inspector 
Crime Manager I Surry Hills Local Area Command 
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From: Derek Dalton <derek.dalton flinders.edu.au> 
To: 
Date: 31/10/2016 13:25 
Subject: Parrabell documents 

Dear Craig, 

I hope you are having a good start to the week. If I have seemed conspicuous by my email silence there has been a reason. That 
illness that affected me while in Sydney turned really serious and I have spent a good week in bed. Even with lots of rest and 
medication I am still far from well. It's a real shame, but there is not much I can do about it. 

I am going back to doctor today. 

I hope (realistically) to be back at work wed or Thursday. 

Anyway, just wanted to let you know what has been happening. I let Jackie know I have been sick and she will keep Superintendent 
Crandell in the loop. 

When you are ready to send the documents, please use the address below in bold. Please send TWO copies to me (I can then hand 
deliver one of them to Prof d Lint). 

I am still awaiting the best courier address for Dr Danielle Tyson [a third copy]. Will have that in a day or 2. It will be based on the 
address below: 

DR DANIELLE TYSON 

Senior Lecturer in Criminology 
School of Humanities and Social Sciences 
Deakin University 

Room D3.05, Burwood Campus 
221 Burwood Highway, Burwood, VIC 3125, Australia 
T: +61 3 9246 8354 
Danielle.Tyson@deakin .edu .au 
www.deakin.edu.au 

Regards 

Derek 

Associate Professor Derek Dalton 
Flinders Law School 
Law and Commerce building 
Level 2 
Room 242 
Sturt Road 
Bedford Park. 
5001 
SOUTH AUSTRALIA 

You can provide notes to courier that car park 4 is best place to park and that ladies in office can be reached on 08 8201 3539. 

Dr Derek Dalton 



Associate Professor 

School of Law, Flinders University, 

GPO Box 2100, 

SA 5001 

Australia 

+618 82015285 
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